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The HB 4118 with the proposed -1 amendment are short sighted and ill-conceived. 

Please do not sacrifice the solid land use planning of the last decades by enacting 

this sweeping  overly broad bill.  

 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration to more measured solutions to the 

problem of affordable workforce housing. We do not need to sacrifice farmland 

thoughtlessly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Diane Kocher Downs 


